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Virtual Center Now a Reality 
Two years of discussion and work through a public-private 
partnership saw the Boeing Virtual Manufacturing Center become a 
reality at today’s Opening Ceremony. With an audience of Boeing 
executives and federal, state, and local officials donning 3-D 
glasses, the new high-tech tool made its public debut.  

GO TO:   http://coatc.com/VMC  

Base TV:  Dangers with Dave 
Work shirt and hard hat are all the stands between Dave and the 
dangers at The Base he uncovers.  The first two of a series of 
safety education video snippets are now available on Base TV for 
review. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/tv  

Project Report:  No Slow Down Soon 
September expects to see the repainting of the Horton Building, 
erection of a new salt bin, and cleanup of the last remaining land 
owned by the U.S. Air Force in Heath.  The projects will be visible 
for the rest of this year’s construction season and, undoubtedly, 
will also be disruptive to on-Base personnel.   

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

 


